
  Key Stage 2 Newsletter Summer 2       

The second half of the summer term is well under way and everyone is 

enjoying the (slightly) better weather and longer days. Please make sure, 

however, that children come to school prepared for unsettled weather with 

coats to wear on the playground. 

There are many interesting learning experiences planned for the rest of this 

term: a visit to Chiltern Open Air Museum; a trip to the Roald Dahl museum; 

and a visit from a travelling theatre group. Please make time to talk to your 

children about what they are learning during these experiences and in their 

lessons. 

Do make a note of upcoming dates for sports days and other school events – 

it’s going to be a busy final half term! 

Miss Wilson 

Year Six 

As I write this newsletter, we are all looking forward to the Shakespeare 

workshop on Thursday. We hope to be able to use the experience to inform 

another piece of writing. Later this term, we will begin looking back over your 

children’s time at Castlefield and think about their memories which we will put 

together for the end of year 6 production. Please remember to send your 

children’s PE kit into school on a Monday and remind them to bring it home for 

washing over the weekend. We will continue to make use of Google Classroom 

this term to set English and Topic homework (all of the children have been 

given a paper copy of the topic homework). The topic homework involves the 

children making a board game based on volcanoes; the best board game will 

be chosen nearer the end of term. The maths challenge will continue to be 

handed out on a Monday. Please continue to support your children with their 

homework to help prepare them for their new schools in September. 

 

Miss Johnson (Year Six Leader), Mr Bishop, Mr Reid, Miss Magrath and Miss 

Wilson 


